

326 W. MADISON ST. CHICAGO 6, ILL. June 14, 1944

TELEPHONE ANDOVER 1234

Dear Mr. Kooz:

Annually the College All-Star Basketball Game has been the highlight of the season. This year, despite war conditions, promises to be no exception.

DON BARRINGTON

Among those being considered for places on the College All-Star squad is

We would appreciate your cooperation in giving us the information requested below so that we may contact him in the event he is chosen for this top honor in the sport. Should you desire to give further information concerning his record, personality, etc., we would appreciate that greatly. You may use the reverse side, if you desire.

Sincerely,

HARRY D. WILSON, Director College All-Star Basketball Game Room 510, 326 W. Madison St., Chicago, 6.